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April 51
\ 2016 

To: Honorable Representative Della Au Belatti, Chair 
Representative Richard P. Creagan, Vice Chair 
House Committee on Health 
Hawaii State Capitol 
415 South Beretania Street 
Honolulu, HI 96813 

From: Ashley Au 

Re: Testimony in Support - HB 2252 

Dear Chairwoman Au Belatti and Committee Members, 

LATE TESTIMONY 

My name is Ashley Au and I am currently a student at Myron B. Thompson School of Social 
Work pursuing my graduate degree with a focus in gerontology. Thank you for the opportunity 
to provide testimony in support of HB 2252 which requires hospitals to adopt and maintain 
discharge policies, consistent with recent updates to federal regulations, to ensure that patients 
continue to receive necessary care after leaving the hospital. 

Mahalo, 

Ashley Au, BSW 




